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Program Funds

This message is to notify you that program funding for the Single Family Housing Guaranteed
Loan Program will likely be exhausted by the end of April, 2010.

Once funding is exhausted, the Agency will not issue Conditional Commitments “subject to
receipt of appropriated funds.” This is because it is not certain when additional funding will be

available.

Limited funding may become available for disaster areas declared in 2008, or in disaster areas
declared for Hurricanes Katrina and Rita. Limited funding may also become available as prior
Agency commitments are de-obligated, however, such funding will be very limited.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Should you have any questions, you
may contact the Single Family Housing Guaranteed Loan Division at (202) 720-1452.

1400 Independence Ave, S:W. - Washington DC 20250-0700
Web: ‘hitp://www.rurdev.usda.gov.

Committed to the future of rural communities.
“USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender.”

To file 2 complaint of discrimination; write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights,
1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, DC.20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 (Voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TDD).




